
Thank you for participating in the survey for the future park at 1125 Harvard Ave. E! The community 
is as excited as we are for this new park and over 600 people participated in the survey.

Almost half of you have never had the opportunity to see the site yourself and we invite you to join 
us onsite for the kick-off design meeting.

As good listeners and stewards of this future park site we want to reflect what we’ve heard from 
you through the survey, provide background on the project and gather more design input from the 
community during this upcoming Open House.

Help Design  
Your New Park!

Please Join Us!
Open House and Meet-n-Greet on site
1125 HARVARD AVE. E,
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 3, 2022
5:00 PM-7:00 PM  

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS NEW SEATTLE PARKS AND RECREATION 
PROPERTY PLEASE VISIT:

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/1125-harvard-avenue-east 
Susanne.Rockwell@seattle.gov		
206-684-7133	

We will be serving lemonade and  
look forward to meeting the neighborhood!


